
Trusted Servant Committee Report 

July 7, 2019 

 

We opened the meeting at 3:40pm with the Serenity Prayer and had 10 people in attendance. 

 

Brian, the treasurer, reported that our budget is under prudent reserve. 

 

We discussed transferring the church keys to different holders due to the results of the recent 

elections. 

 

Due to a family hardship, Jen J. will not be in attendance on October 6th, November 3rd, and 

December 1st, and Scott T. will be filing the position in her absence. The Trusted Servant 

Committee has met, voted and are in favor of the request. 

 

We discussed rent and changing the time of Area Service. 

 

 Motion 1: To change Area Service from 3:00pm to 1pm on the first Sunday of the 

month. 

 Intent: To better serve the area. 

 

We closed the meeting at 4:00pm with the Serenity Prayer. 

 

 

In Service, 

 

Teresa T. 

ttakach219@gmail.com 

412-251-2420 
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